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To the Chair and Members of the Committee, as an Oregon resident, I strongly 

support House Bill 3390 prohibiting the sale of new fur products in our state. The use 

of fur has expired from its original origin and animals should not be subjected to the 

barbaric, archaic treatment of this trade. Respectfully, Shannon Green 


